
ergohuman mid back 
fabric seat with  
mesh back
FME33ERGLO
$1292

fabrix 1  $1372
fabrix 2  $1394
fabrix 3 $1434
C.O.M.  Yardage 1.00

features
tilt tension control
tilt lock
back angle adjustment
synchro-tilt
seat height adjustment
waterfall seat
back height adjustment
seat depth adjustment
arm height adjustment
swivel arm
arm depth adjustment
single lever adjustment

ergohuman high back 
fabric seat and back
FE55ERG
$1336

fabrix 1  $1452
fabrix 2  $1479
fabrix 3 $1530
C.O.M.  Yardage 1.50

features
tilt tension control
tilt lock
back angle adjustment
synchro-tilt
seat height adjustment
waterfall seat
back height adjustment
seat depth adjustment
arm height adjustment
swivel arm
arm depth adjustment
single lever adjustment
adjustable headrest

ergohuman mid back 
fabric seat and back
FE66ERGLO
$1303

fabrix 1  $1409
fabrix 2  $1432
fabrix 3 $1472
C.O.M.  Yardage 1.25

features
tilt tension control
tilt lock
back angle adjustment
synchro-tilt
seat height adjustment
waterfall seat
back height adjustment
seat depth adjustment
arm height adjustment
swivel arm
arm depth adjustment
single lever adjustment

black perfection 1 black mesh 
W09-1

colors

ergohuman


